
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing in support of Charles Kimball.  I have known Charlie for 9 years.  I first met him as a little 

leaguer when I was coaching against him.  He was very talented and an even more respectful and decent 

young player.  I later coached him as a little league all-star and then as an assistant coach on a club 

baseball team for 4 years.  It has been a pleasure to watch him grow into the young man he is today.  He 

is still a fixture in my life as he and my son are school mates and friends.  He is a great guest in our 

home, always well mannered, courteous and caring. 

 

I know Charlie would be a great addition to any campus and team.  He will excel in the classroom and on 

the field.  He will be a great classmate and teammate.  Any coach and school would be able to show 

Charlie as an example of the type of student, athlete and person they are proud to call part of their 

program. 

 

I happily and truly recommend Charlie to any school and baseball program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark Palombo 

(602)561-2175 

 


